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ALLOA COMMUNITY COUNCIL 30th August 2016 

INTRODUCTION 

You will all be aware that your ward officers are 

342 Iain Moffat, iain.moffat@scotland.pnn.police.uk.   
266 Neale Kennedy, neale.kennedy@scotland.pnn.police.uk.  

CALLS TO POLICE 

During period 28th June to 30th August 2016, PSoS received 1078 calls to incidents in 
Alloa; 

Beat A01 – 199 calls received for area leading from town towards Cambus. 
Beat A02 – 464 calls received for area behind Tesco out towards Clackmannan 
Beat A03 – 224 calls for town centre 
Beat A04 – 191 calls received for area leading out towards Tullibody 

Calls range from public looking for advice from Police, member of the public reporting 
drug related issues, disturbance, road traffic offences and concern for person.  Not all 
calls result in a report(s) having to be submitted. 

RECORDED CRIME 

During period 28th June to 30th August 2016,  

273 crimes recorded 
109 undetected 
164 detected 

Detection rate 60%, large number marked as undetected incidents have enquiries still 
ongoing. 

8th July, 2 males entered a local taxi and attempted to rob the driver of money.  Males 
quickly identified and traced.  No one injured. 

Over the past few months a number of cars/sheds have been broken into and property 
stolen.  Enquiries are still ongoing in relation to a number of these.  2 males identified 
and reported.  

23rd July, serious sexual assault took place at a local hotel.  Suspect quickly identified 
and traced.  Enquiries ongoing. 
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24th August, a male committed a robbery at Bridge Terrace.  Male traced and currently 
remanded in custody.  No person injured. 

29th August, male in the company of others publically exposed himself in the area of 
Bedford Court.  Enquiry ongoing to trace these persons. 

Recent increase in items being stolen from gardens.  Garden bench stolen from an 
address in Ashley Terrace. 

ANY OTHER COMMUNITY ISSUES 
Facebook and Twitter – Community Messages can be placed on local Police sites via 
Community Sergeant. 

Schools returned last week.  Already parking issues reported at Redwell Primary School. 

Parking in town centre still continues to be an ongoing issue, although volume of parking 
tickets issued by police has significantly reduced. Double yellow lines still require to be 
refreshed at the Shillinghill area and disabled bays with clear road markings and signs on 
pavement. – Hopefully this will take place, as promised, after current road works 
complete. 

Skate Park near Bowmar Centre, Alloa, well attended by local youths, calls still being 
received in relation to youths drinking.  Park continues to be monitored between police 
and community wardens. 

Locally 2 ongoing drugs operations and a further positive drugs search warrant executed 
today.  Further to this there have been a number of drug related deaths locally, specific 
operation currently overseeing. 

The community team continue to conduct regular patrols of the town centre to disrupt 
and dissuade those in the town from committing crime.  Proactive patrols conducted on 
25th August, number of parking tickets issued and persons searched. 

On 29th August, I attended a local meeting with Neighbourhood Networks - 
www.neighbourhoodnetworks.org – who are looking to establish a new network within 
one of the local communities in Alloa.  Further updates to follow.  
    
NB please ensure property is secure and report anything suspicious.  Record make, 
model, serial numbers of property, security mark, register property, and take 
photographs. 

FEEDBACK FROM MEETING 
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